
 
Rawdon Littlemoor Primary School 

A journey together of learning, happiness and success 
Monday 13th March 2023 

 

Well the end of last week took an unexpected turn didn’t it?!  We are sorry that we couldn’t get our school 
open for you last Friday but conditions on site were dangerous and our staff were unable to get in.  We do 
however hope you all had lots of fun playing in the snow and building snowpeople!  Here are some of the 
lovely pictures of what you all got up to! 

         

         

         



 

     
 

                                          
This young man celebrated his birthday in the snow on Friday! 

Lineham Farm    
At the beginning of last week our year 4 went to Lineham Farm for an overnight stay.  It was an amazing 
adventure for them all.  They went on a night walk through the woods, met lots of different farm animals, 
did some indoor climbing, played games, learnt some bushcraft skills and most importantly had hot 
chocolate before bed! 

   



     
 

     
 

      

     



Red Nose Day / Leeds Children’s Heart Surgery – Friday 17th March 2023 
On Friday we will be wearing a ‘touch of red’ to show our support for Red Nose Day and the Leeds 
Children’s Heart Surgery Fund.  Children can come to school in uniform, wearing a ‘touch of red’ – red-t-
shirt, socks, tights, cardigan/jumper, hair ribbons.  Please can you pay £1 via ParentPay to support these 
valuable charities. 
 
Forest School / Bushcraft Club 
We need to refresh and update the things we use in our Bushcraft and Forest School.  Do you have any 
rope, old washing lines, pallets or Tarpaulin that you don’t need – if so would you let us have them to help 
with den-building in our meadow?  Thankyou 
 

 
 
PTA Bingo Night 
There are still tickets available for the Bingo night on Thursday 16th 
March.  Tickets are available on ParentPay and are £3 per person (children and 
adults).  This is a family event, so children must be accompanied by an 
adult.  Doors will open at 6pm, Bingo will start at 6:30pm. There will be drinks 
and snacks available for purchase, along with prizes for the winners! 
 
 
 
 

Music For Schools 
On Thursday last week, the Music for Schools Foundation came in to talk to the children about musical 
instruments.  The offer music lessons which are delivered in small groups within the school day for children 
from Year 3 to Year 6.  If you were interested in your child starting lessons with them, a letter has been 
sent home tonight.  For further information please visit: 
 

https://www.mfsf.org.uk/parentinformation 
 

Good Work 
Congratulations to all these amazing children for working hard this week to produce fantastic work!   

       

         
 

  



Golden Book 
This week’s star is an artist! 
 

Ducklings Florence Hartley For fantastic drawings, paintings and designs in the creative area. 

Goslings Cian Snell For always creating beautiful artwork during our computing lessons. 

Kingfisher Norah Sanderson For her fantastic imagination that always comes out through her 
artwork. 

Robin Margot Thompson For always producing excellent drawings and colouring so neatly. 

Dove Jasmine Santos For excellent artwork of the parts of a flower linked to our science. 

Owl Elsie Hudson For lovely artwork and excellent details. 

Peacock Peacock Year 4’s For being AMAZING at Lineham Farm!  What a helpful, determined 
and kind group of children you are! 

Nightingale ALL of Nightingale For being AMAZING at Lineham Farm!  What a helpful, determined 
and kind group of childred you are! 

Blackbird Maddy Royston For always taking time to produce artwork she is proud of. 

Kestrel Priya Sandhu For her excellent creativity and eye for design. 

Puffin Scarlett Woodrup For her amazing and detailed drawings. 
 
 

Events and Dates 

Monday 13th March Parent & Carer Consultation Evening (Found-Year4) – 2.30-5pm 
School Council Meeting – 3.15-4.15pm 

Thursday 16th March PTA Family Bingo Night – 6-7.30pm 

Friday 17th March Red Nose Day / Leeds Children’s Heart Surgery Fund – Pay £1 (via 
ParentPay) to wear a hint of red. 

Wednesday 22nd March National Child Measurement Programme – Foundation & Year 6 
Eco Council Meeting – 3.15-4.15pm 

Thursday 23rd March Dogs Trust visiting school 
Parent & Carer Consultation Evening (Found-Year4) – 3.30-7pm 

Tuesday 28th March Foundation Easter Bonnet Parade – 2.30pm 

Wednesday 29th March PTA Easter Egg Hunt 
Abbarella – Year 3 & 4 Show – 6pm 

Thursday 30th March Abbarella – Year 3 & 4 Show – 6pm 

Friday 31st March Whole School Cross Country – 1pm 
School Closes for Easter Holiday 

Monday 17th April School Opens 
 
And finally…… Thank you for your understanding and patience as we closed our school on Friday due to 
the snow.   
  



 
  



 

 

       EasterFun Day! 

 

 
 

Tuesday 11th April  

@ Queensway Primary School, 

Coppicewood Avenue, Yeadon, 

LS19 7LF 

11am – 1pm 
Face painter, fun bus, entertainer, bouncy 

castle, arts and crafts,  

tombola, easter egg hunt,  

hotdogs 

£3 per family (2 adults & 2 children)  
50p per person thereafter 

 

For more information about the services we offer see us on 


